
Garuna Ministries  | 11034 N. 36th  Street | Phoenix, AZ 85028 | www.garuna.org  |info@garuna.org 
 

 
 

OMAHA PARTNER CHURCHES / SCHOOLS UPDATE 
Building a Garuna Christian School in Prey Veng, Cambodia 

In Partnership with Garuna Ministries  
Update #8:  March 23, 2023  

 
SPRINGING INTO ACTION IN PREY VENG!   Yes, it’s officially spring in the USA…and it’s 
nearing the “HOT SEASON” in Cambodia.  But that doesn’t slow down the construction crew.  
Once they get started, they move quickly!   Check out the progress made in recent weeks!  
 
CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS:    Columns, bricklaying, stucco work, and roof framework  

 
Two classroom buildings are being constructed on the Prey Veng campus.  You can spot both in 

several of these photos!  They are built in an L-shape in one corner of the property. 
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The pastor (and principal) is checking on the 
work.  He is currently employed to oversee the project and begin to make plans for the 
school opening.  The contractor is very happy with the progress on the building and with his 
work crew.  The weather has cooperated, and the campus is taking shape!  You can also see 
the planter boxes in front of each building.   
 

Next Update:  Holy Week!  God bless you all! 
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